
 

The Institute for Professional Development of Education Workers will launch “Principals` Club” on SeptemberThe Institute for Professional Development of Education Workers will launch “Principals` Club” on September
28.28.

The project aims to ensure continuous professional development of school principals, update them onThe project aims to ensure continuous professional development of school principals, update them on
novelties, provide professional advice, conduct trainings and seminars, study and apply the best local and globalnovelties, provide professional advice, conduct trainings and seminars, study and apply the best local and global
experience.experience.

Those who wish to attend the presentation of Those who wish to attend the presentation of “Principals` Club” can register at “Principals` Club” can register at http://bit.ly/2d7AQ2Ehttp://bit.ly/2d7AQ2E..
Invitations will be emailed to the school principals who applied to join the event.Invitations will be emailed to the school principals who applied to join the event.
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